
Inspiring Changemakers:

This final newsletter is dedicated to the wonderful Year 6 
leavers - Inspiring Changemakers, every single one! 
We are so proud of everything you have accomplished during 
your time at St Helen’s, whether you have been with us since 
Reception in 2017 or whether they have joined us along the 
way. They are a wonderful group of young people and I have 
been privileged to watch them grow and flourish. 
Many of the families have been associated with the school for 
many many years and it is with a heavy heart that we say 
goodbye. 
However, we know we send the children on ready for their next 
steps and with so many wonderful memories of their time at 
primary school. 
Goodbye  and good luck, you lovely lot. We will miss you so 
much!
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Community updates:

Key learning this week:

What’s new? 

Headteacher Update - 23/07/24

Well done to our award winners this year. The Fruit of the Spirit Award 
went to Telfer in Reception. Mark in Year 2 won the Spirit of Devon. In 
Year 4, Isla was awarded the Venner Award for Courage and Ethan from 
Year 5 won the Joan Spear Award for the Arts. The final Winter Trophy for 
the year was won by Fraser, in Year 6. Well done, all of you - we are very 
proud!

Well, we have once again been blown away by your incredible generosity 
at the end of the year. Your cards, gifts and wonderful words have meant 
the world to the whole team who work tirelessly to support the children 
and the community. 

I am sure you will all join me in wishing them a very well deserved 
summer break. I know everyone is looking forward to time with their loved 
ones, hopefully enjoying some better weather! 

So, until September, this is St Helen’s, signing off! Have a wonderful 
summer, everyone and thank you from the bottom our hearts for your 
continued support to make St Helen’s the very special place it is. 

Over and out!

As the term draws to a close, I want to wish you all a wonderful summer break. I know 
however, that a prolonged period at home can come with challenges. Although school is 
closed, I will be checking the admin email and Seesaw periodically and will respond as 
soon as I am able. 
If you have are worried about a child’s safety, please speak to the Multi Agency 
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gov.uk. If a 
child is at immediate risk, please contact the police on 999. 
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